
 
 
February 1, 2012 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Powell, 
 

Tomorrow, your committee, the House Ag and Natural Resource Committee is 
supposed to hear HB 2295 at 9:00am in the Docking building room 783.  
 

This bill adds the crossbow to the archery season among other things. 
 

I would appreciate you and any/all reps opposing the addition of Cross bows 
to archery season.  These weapons are not bows. They are guns.  It seems 
like another way for more tags to be sold and for outfitters to book more hunts 
without care for the resource and proper management thereof. 
 

Thanks, 
 

Tony Felich 
 
tfelich@redeemer-pca.org  
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